The Strange Disappearance Of A Bollywood
Star Bab
Eventually, you will categorically discover a supplementary experience and
carrying out by spending more cash. still when? reach you take that you require
to get those all needs as soon as having significantly cash? Why dont you
attempt to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will
guide you to understand even more around the globe, experience, some places,
bearing in mind history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your unquestionably own epoch to do something reviewing habit. in the
course of guides you could enjoy now is the strange disappearance of a
bollywood star bab below.

A Silent Takeover 2020-07-14 On his 50th birthday, arrogant playboy superstar
Raaj Kumar gets into a verbal scuffle with the media gathered outside his house
who question his inability to maintain romantic relationships. He decides to
take a sabbatical and disappears off the grid to Chikkamagaluru. Suhaasini, an
intern at the tabloid Muthodlur Blitz is assigned a difficult task - to track
down Raaj and get an exclusive interview. Her research into Raaj's life
uncovers a strange pattern; ill-fate follows every official ex-girlfriend of
Raaj - each one either becomes mentally unstable or dies under mysterious
circumstances. Determined to solve this mystery, Suhaasini vows to unravel this
sinister web, unearthing dark secrets and evil schemes along the way. As she
gets closer to the truth, the death of key players and an attack to silence her
only drives Suhaasini to keep on digging. Will she succeed? Will the culprit be
brought to justice? And what will be the cost of her persistence to expose the
truth?
English as a Global Language David Crystal 2012-03-29 Written in a detailed and
fascinating manner, this book is ideal for general readers interested in the
English language.
The Strange Disappearance of a Bollywood Star Vaseem Khan 2017-07-18 Mumbai is
a city that thrives on extravagant spectacles and larger-than-life characters.
But as Chopra is about to discover, even in the city of dreams, there is no
guarantee of a happy ending. Rising star and incorrigible playboy Vikram Verma
has disappeared, leaving his latest film in jeopardy. Hired by Verma's
formidable mother to find him, Inspector Chopra and his sidekick, baby elephant
Ganesha, embark on a journey deep into the world's most flamboyant movie
industry. As they uncover feuding stars, failed investments and death threats,
it seems that many people have a motive for wanting Verma out of the picture.
And yet, as Chopra has long suspected, in Bollywood the truth is often stranger
than fiction. . .
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The Lost Man of Bombay Vaseem Khan 2022-08-18 THE THRILLING NEW MYSTERY FROM
THE AWARD-WINNING AUTHOR OF MIDNIGHT AT MALABAR HOUSE 'Hugely entertaining ...
history and mystery mixed with brutal slapstick, thwarted romance and sly
humour... If only all period procedurals were as good as this' THE TIMES 'The
latest of Khan's excellent thrillers set in post-war Bombay is a vivid portrait
of a society remaking itself in the new era of independence' MAIL ON SUNDAY 'A
delightful book, well-researched, complex and hugely entertaining' ANN CLEEVES
'A twisting plot and an intriguing cast of characters, together with vivid
glimpses of the vibrant, complex world of post-Independence Bombay - and a
narrative that thunders along with the pace and drama of an elephant on the
rampage' ANDREW TAYLOR Bombay, 1950 When the body of a white man is found
frozen in the Himalayan foothills near Dehra Dun, he is christened the Ice Man
by the national media. Who is he? How long has he been there? Why was he
killed? As Inspector Persis Wadia and Metropolitan Police criminalist Archie
Blackfinch investigate the case in Bombay, they uncover a trail left behind by
the enigmatic Ice Man - a trail leading directly into the dark heart of
conspiracy. Meanwhile, two new murders grip the city. Is there a serial killer
on the loose, targeting Europeans? Rich in atmosphere, the thrilling third
chapter in the CWA Historical Dagger-winning Malabar House series pits Persis
against a mystery from beyond the grave, unfolding against the backdrop of a
turbulent post-colonial India, a nation struggling to redefine itself in the
shadow of the Raj. 'Khan writes with a charming formality and brings his
characters and their dilemmas to life in this intelligent and intriguing
series' LITERARY REVIEW 'A rip-roaring adventure with a formidable woman at its
heart' AMBROSE PARRY 'A stunning, richly imagined and downright thrilling
mystery. Vaseem Khan has that rare ability to transport you wholly to a bygone
time, and he does so with such skill and charm. I loved it' CHRIS WHITAKER 'One
of my top reads this year. A peerless portrait of early independent India
through the eyes of new crime fiction star, India's first police detective,
Persis Wadia' BARBARA NADEL "The brilliant Persis Wadia is one of the most
electrifying figures in crime fiction today. Vaseem Khan keeps getting better
and better' WILLIAM SHAW 'Outstanding' IMRAN MAHMOOD 'This is historical crime
fiction at its sharpest' SUNDAY TIMES
Moonlight on Diamonds Lydia Storm 2009-04 As the Diamond Ball approaches, the
world's greatest jewel thieves have assembled in Washington DC for one purpose:
to steal the cursed Hope diamond which will hang around Veronica Rossmore's
lovely neck. Former FBI agent, John Monroe, is hired to play bodyguard to
Veronica. When she starts receiving threatening notes from the Ghost, the most
infamous jewel thief in operation, John is forced to look into the society
girl's mysterious past. As John uncovers the layers of her secret life, he
finds himself falling in love with the seductive and enigmatic Veronica. On the
eve of the ball, John is on a mission to protect Veronica and the Hope from the
Ghost, but can he discover the notorious thief's identity in time?
The Daily Show (The Book) Chris Smith 2016-11-22 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The
complete, uncensored history of the award-winning The Daily Show with Jon
Stewart, as told by its correspondents, writers, and host. For almost seventeen
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years, The Daily Show with Jon Stewart brilliantly redefined the borders
between television comedy, political satire, and opinionated news coverage. It
launched the careers of some of today's most significant comedians, highlighted
the hypocrisies of the powerful, and garnered 23 Emmys. Now the show's behindthe-scenes gags, controversies, and camaraderie will be chronicled by the
players themselves, from legendary host Jon Stewart to the star cast members
and writers-including Samantha Bee, Stephen Colbert, John Oliver, and Steve
Carell - plus some of The Daily Show's most prominent guests and adversaries:
John and Cindy McCain, Glenn Beck, Tucker Carlson, and many more. This oral
history takes the reader behind the curtain for all the show's highlights, from
its origins as Comedy Central's underdog late-night program to Trevor Noah's
succession, rising from a scrappy jester in the 24-hour political news cycle to
become part of the beating heart of politics-a trusted source for not only
comedy but also commentary, with a reputation for calling bullshit and an
ability to effect real change in the world. Through years of incisive election
coverage, passionate debates with President Obama and Hillary Clinton, feuds
with Bill O'Reilly and Fox, and provocative takes on Wall Street and racism,
The Daily Show has been a cultural touchstone. Now, for the first time, the
people behind the show's seminal moments come together to share their memories
of the last-minute rewrites, improvisations, pranks, romances, blow-ups, and
moments of Zen both on and off the set of one of America's most groundbreaking
shows.
The Strange Disappearance of a Bollywood Star Vaseem Khan 2018-03-08 The
enchanting new Baby Ganesh Agency novel sees Inspector Chopra and his elephant
sidekick investigating the dark side of Bollywood. Mumbai thrives on
extravagant spectacles and larger-than-life characters. But even in the city of
dreams, there is no guarantee of a happy ending. Rising star and incorrigible
playboy Vikram Verma has disappeared, leaving his latest film in jeopardy.
Hired by Verma's formidable mother to find him, Inspector Chopra and his
sidekick, baby elephant Ganesha, embark on a journey deep into the world's most
flamboyant movie industry. As they uncover feuding stars, failed investments
and death threats, it seems that many people have a motive for wanting Verma
out of the picture. And yet, as Chopra has long suspected, in Bollywood the
truth is often stranger than fiction... See what everyone is saying about this
brilliant read: 'I am in love with this series.' Goodreads reviewer 'First
class read.' Amazon reviewer 'I can honestly say that I struggle with 364 days
of the year when I do not have a new Vaseem Khan book to read. ' Goodreads
reviewer 'A brilliant addition to the series' Amazon reviewer 'I couldn't put
it down... This is a real treasure of a book.' Goodreads reviewer
Murder at the Grand Raj Palace Vaseem Khan 2018-06-12 For a century the iconic
Grand Raj Palace Hotel has welcomed the world's elite. From film stars to
foreign dignitaries, anyone who is anyone stays at the Grand Raj. The last
thing the venerable old hotel needs is a murder... When American billionaire
Hollis Burbank is found dead - the day after buying India's most expensive
painting - the authorities are keen to label it a suicide. But the man in
charge of the investigation is not so sure. Inspector Chopra is called in - and
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discovers a hotel full of people with a reason to want Burbank dead.
Accompanied by his sidekick, baby elephant Ganesha, Chopra navigates his way
through the palatial building, a journey that leads him steadily to a killer,
and into the heart of darkness . . . Baby Ganesh Agency InvestigationThe
Unexpected Inheritance of Inspector ChopraThe Perplexing Theft of the Jewel in
the CrownThe Strange Disappearance of a Bollywood StarMurder at the Grand Raj
Palace
The Unexpected Inheritance of Inspector Chopra Vaseem Khan 2015-09-15 On the
day he retires, Inspector Ashwin Chopra inherits two unexpected mysteries. The
first is the case of a drowned boy, whose suspicious death no one seems to want
solved. And the second is a baby elephant. As his search for clues takes him
across the teeming city of Mumbai, from its grand high rises to its sprawling
slums and deep into its murky underworld, Chopra begins to suspect that there
may be a great deal more to both his last case and his new ward than he
thought. And he soon learns that when the going gets tough, a determined
elephant may be exactly what an honest man needs. . . A Baby Ganesh Agency
Investigation The Unexpected Inheritance of Inspector Chopra The Perplexing
Theft of the Jewel in the Crown The Strange Disappearance of a Bollywood Star
Murder at the Grand Raj Palace Bad Day at the Vulture Club
My Forbidden Desire Carolyn Jewel 2009-06-01 TORN BETWEEN... Alexandrine Marit
is a witch in mortal danger. An evil mage craves the powerful, mysterious
talisman that supplies her magic, and the only person who can keep her safe is
a dark and dangerous fiend called Xia. With his fierce animosity toward
witches, he's hardly the ideal bodyguard. Yet as days turn into nights, she
can't deny the white-hot passion between them. DESIRE AND TEMPTATION Xia hates
witches. They enslave and mercilessly kill his kind. But he's been ordered to
protect Alexandrine, who, to his surprise, has a spirit he admires and a body
he longs to possess. With the mage and his henchmen closing in, Alexandrine and
her protector must trust the passion that can unite them...or risk losing
everything to the enemies who can destroy them both.
The Dying Day Vaseem Khan 2021-07-08 'The Da Vinci Code meets post-Independence
India. I'd be surprised if I read a better book this year' M. W. CRAVEN 'This
is a crime novel for everyone; for those who love traditional mysteries there
are clues, codes and ciphers, but it also had a harder edge and a post-war
darkness. Brilliant' ANN CLEEVES A priceless manuscript. A missing scholar. A
trail of riddles. For over a century, one of the world's great treasures, a
six-hundred-year-old copy of Dante's The Divine Comedy, has been safely housed
at Bombay's Asiatic Society. But when it vanishes, together with the man
charged with its care, British scholar and war hero, John Healy, the case lands
on Inspector Persis Wadia's desk. Uncovering a series of complex riddles
written in verse, Persis - together with English forensic scientist Archie
Blackfinch - is soon on the trail. But then they discover the first body. As
the death toll mounts it becomes evident that someone else is also pursuing
this priceless artefact and will stop at nothing to possess it . . . Harking
back to an era of darkness, this second thriller in the Malabar House series
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pits Persis, once again, against her peers, a changing India, and an evil of
limitless intent. Gripping, immersive, and full of Vaseem Khan's trademark wit,
this is historical fiction at its finest. 'A delicious treat of a historical
crime novel' OBSERVER 'Thoroughly enjoyable' DAILY MAIL *** Book one in this
series, Midnight at Malabar House, won the CWA Sapere Books Historical Dagger
and is an international ebook bestseller. *** 'A wonderful, pacy, literary
mystery with a brilliant female protagonist. Vaseem writes books that are good
for the soul' STEVE CAVANAGH 'A hugely entertaining, devilishly clever and
immersive murder mystery. Inspector Persis Wadia is a brilliant creation and
The Dying Day is a triumph. This is my favourite new crime series, and I can't
recommend it highly enough. Treat yourself!' ANTONIA HODGSON 'In The Dying Day,
Vaseem Khan paints an extraordinarily vivid picture of a Bombay in 1950 still
reeling from the aftermath of Partition and suffering the legacy of Empire.
Every single element of this complex and compelling story slots together
perfectly in the most brilliant and gripping of riddles ... A masterclass in
historical crime fiction' CHRIS LLOYD
The Strange Case of Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde Robert Louis Stevenson 1922
Scary Stories for Young Foxes Christian McKay Heidicker 2019-07-30 A 2020
Newbery Honor Recipient! Christian McKay Heidicker, author of the Thieves of
Weirdwood trilogy, draws inspiration from Bram Stoker, H. P. Lovecraft and
Edgar Allan Poe for his debut middle-grade novel, a thrilling portrait of
survival and an unforgettable tale of friendship. "Clever and harrowing." —The
Wall Street Journal "Into the finest tradition of storytelling steps Christian
McKay Heidicker with these highly original, bone-chilling, and ultimately
heart-warming stories. All that’s needed is a blazing campfire and a delicious
plate of peaches and centipedes.” —Kathi Appelt, Newbery Award honoree and
National Book Award finalist The haunted season has arrived in the Antler Wood.
No fox kit is safe. When Mia and Uly are separated from their litters, they
discover a dangerous world full of monsters. In order to find a den to call
home, they must venture through field and forest, facing unspeakable things
that dwell in the darkness: a zombie who hungers for their flesh, a witch who
tries to steal their skins, a ghost who hunts them through the snow . . . and
other things too scary to mention. Featuring eight interconnected stories and
sixteen hauntingly beautiful illustrations, Scary Stories for Young Foxes
contains the kinds of adventures and thrills you love to listen to beside a
campfire in the dark of night. Fans of Neil Gaiman, Jonathan Auxier, and R. L.
Stine have found their next favorite book. A Booklist 2019 Editors' Choice
Selection
The Good Girls Sonia Faleiro 2021-02-09 On a summer night in 2014, Padma and
Lalli went missing from Katra Sadatganj, an eye-blink of a village in western
Uttar Pradesh. Hours later they were found hanging in the orchard behind their
home. Who they were, and what had happened to them, was already less important
than what their disappearance meant to the people left behind. Slipping deftly
behind political maneuvering, caste systems and codes of honor in a village in
northern India, The Good Girls returns to the scene of their short lives and
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shameful deaths, and dares to ask: What is the human cost of shame?
Midnight at Malabar House Vaseem Khan 2020-08-20 *** WINNER OF THE CWA SAPERE
BOOKS HISTORICAL DAGGER 2021 *** 'The leading character is the deftly drawn
Persis Wadia, the country's first female detective. She's a wonderful creation
and this is a hugely enjoyable book' ANN CLEEVES 'This is historical crime
fiction at its best - a compelling mix of social insight and complex plotting
with a thoroughly engaging heroine. A highly promising new series'Mail on
Sunday Bombay, New Year's Eve, 1949 As India celebrates the arrival of a
momentous new decade, Inspector Persis Wadia stands vigil in the basement of
Malabar House, home to the city's most unwanted unit of police officers. Six
months after joining the force she remains India's first female police
detective, mistrusted, sidelined and now consigned to the midnight shift. And
so, when the phone rings to report the murder of prominent English diplomat Sir
James Herriot, the country's most sensational case falls into her lap. As 1950
dawns and India prepares to become the world's largest republic, Persis,
accompanied by Scotland Yard criminalist Archie Blackfinch, finds herself
investigating a case that is becoming more political by the second. Navigating
a country and society in turmoil, Persis, smart, stubborn and untested in the
crucible of male hostility that surrounds her, must find a way to solve the
murder - whatever the cost.
The Gentle Parenting Book Sarah Ockwell-Smith 2016-03-03 Parenting trends come
and go. Gentle parenting is different - it isn't a label for a precise set of
rules but a method of parenting that embraces the needs of parent and child,
while being mindful of current science and child psychology. It means parenting
with empathy, respect, understanding - and boundaries. In The Gentle Parenting
Book, Sarah Ockwell-Smith provides a trustworthy combination of what-to-expect
information and gentle-parenting solutions to the most common challenges faced
by parents with young children. Sarah addresses a wide variety of topics,
including coping with a crying baby, introducing solid foods and creating
healthy eating habits, potty training, starting nursery and school, sibling
rivalry, tantrums, whining and sulking, aggressive behaviour and much more. And
for those parents who have previously used a more authoritarian style of
parenting, there's plenty of advice - and reassurance - on making the
transition to a gentler approach. For many, gentle parenting comes as a relief
because it chimes with their deepest instincts about the best way to raise
their children.
Case Histories Kate Atkinson 2007-10-15 The first book in Kate Atkinson's
Jackson Brodie Mysteries series, called "The best mystery of the decade" by
Stephen King, finds private investigator Jackson Brodie following three
seemingly unconnected family mysteries in Edinburg. Case one: A little girl
goes missing in the night. Case two: A beautiful young office worker falls
victim to a maniac's apparently random attack. Case three: A new mother finds
herself trapped in a hell of her own making - with a very needy baby and a very
demanding husband - until a fit of rage creates a grisly, bloody escape. Thirty
years after the first incident, as private investigator Jackson Brodie begins
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investigating all three cases, startling connections and discoveries emerge . .
.
Stone Cold David Baldacci 2007-11-06 The #1 bestselling author of The
Collectors and Simple Genius returns with STONE COLD...an unforgetable novel of
revenge, conspiracy, and murder that brings a band of unlikely heroes face-toface with their greatest threat. Oliver Stone, the leader of the mysterious
group that calls itself the Camel Club, is both feared and respected by those
who've crossed his path. Keeping a vigilant watch over our leaders in
Washington, D.C., the Camel Club has won over some allies, but it has also
earned formidable enemies-including those in power who will do anything to
prevent Stone and his friends from uncovering the hidden, secret work of the
government. Annabelle Conroy, an honorary member of the Camel Club, is also the
greatest con artist of her generation. She has swindled forty million dollars
from casino king Jerry Bagger, the man who murdered her mother. Now he's hot on
her trail with only one goal in mind: Annabelle's death. But as Stone and the
Camel Club circle the wagons to protect Annabelle, a new opponent, who makes
Bagger's menace pale by comparison, suddenly arises. One by one, men from
Stone's shadowy past are turning up dead. Behind this slaughter stands one man:
Harry Finn. To almost all who know him, Finn is a doting father and loving
husband who uses his skills behind the scenes to keep our nation safe. But the
other face of Harry Finn is that of an unstoppable killer who inevitably sets
his lethal bull's-eye on Oliver Stone. And with Finn, Stone may well have met
his match. As Annabelle and the Camel Club fight for their lives, the twists
and turns whipsaw, leading to a finale that is as explosive as it is
shattering. And when buried secrets are at last violently resurrected, the
members of the Camel Club left standing will be changed forever. With
unrelenting pacing, stunning reversals, and two of the most compelling
characters in modern fiction, STONE COLD is David Baldacci writing at his
breathtaking best.
Hugger-Mugger in the Louvre Elliot Paul 2015-04-15 All Paris is agog at the
disappearance of a rare Watteau print until the intervention of a master sleuth
and his zany companions. "An excellent cocktail." — The New Republic.
A Bollywood Affair Sonali Dev 2014-10-28 “An impressive debut . . . Vibrant and
exuberantly romantic, Affair is chock full of details that reflect India’s
social and cultural flux.”—NPR.org Mili Rathod hasn’t seen her husband in
twenty years—not since she was promised to him at the age of four. Yet marriage
has allowed Mili a freedom rarely given to girls in her village. Her
grandmother has even allowed her to leave India and study in America for eight
months, all to make her the perfect modern wife. Which is exactly what Mili
longs to be—if her husband would just come and claim her. Bollywood’s favorite
director, Samir Rathod, has come to Michigan to secure a divorce for his older
brother. Persuading a naïve village girl to sign the papers should be easy for
someone with Samir’s tabloid-famous charm. But Mili is neither a fool nor a
gold-digger. Open-hearted yet complex, she’s trying to reconcile her
independence with cherished traditions. And before he can stop himself, Samir
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is immersed in Mili’s life—cooking her dal and rotis, escorting her to her
roommate’s elaborate Indian wedding, and wondering where his loyalties and
happiness lie. Heartfelt, witty, and thoroughly engaging, Sonali Dev’s debut is
both a vivid exploration of modern India and a deeply honest story of love, in
all its diversity. “Deeply-felt emotions that will keep readers turning the
pages.”—Susan Elizabeth Phillips, New York Times-bestselling author “Debut
author Sonali Dev writes a beautiful love story in A Bollywood Affair . . . One
of the best romances I’ve read this year.”—USA Today
Inspector Chopra and the Million-Dollar Motor Car Vaseem Khan 2018-02-01 An
enchanting Baby Ganesh Agency short story: a million-dollar car is missing.
Chopra has two days to find it, or the gangster who bought it will not be
happy. The Premier No.1 Garage is the place to go in Mumbai if you want a
luxury car. Even Mumbai's biggest gangster shops there - he's just ordered a
classic race car worth millions. But now the car is gone. Stolen from a locked
room, in the middle of the night. Who stole it? The mechanic who is addicted to
gambling? The angry ex-worker? The car thief pulling off one last job? And how
on earth did they make it vanish from the locked garage? Inspector Chopra has
just days to find the culprit - and the missing car - before its gangster owner
finds out ... and takes violent revenge.
A Necessary Evil: A Novel Abir Mukherjee 2018-04-03 India, 1920. Captain
Wyndham and Sergeant Banerjee of the Calcutta Police Force investigate the
dramatic assassination of a Maharajah's son, in the sequel to A Rising Man. The
fabulously wealthy kingdom of Sambalpore is home to tigers, elephants, diamond
mines, and the beautiful Palace of the Sun. But when the heir to the throne is
assassinated in the presence of Captain Sam Wyndham and Sergeant 'SurrenderNot' Banerjee, they discover a kingdom riven with suppressed conflict. Prince
Adhir was a modernizer whose attitudes—and romantic relationships—may have
upset the more religious elements of his country, while his brother—now in line
to the throne—appears to be a feckless playboy. As Wyndham and Banerjee
desperately try to unravel the mystery behind the assassination, they become
entangled in a dangerous world where those in power live by their own rules—and
those who cross their paths pay with their lives. They must find a murderer,
before the murderer finds them . . .
Inspector Chopra and the Million-Dollar Motor Car Vaseem Khan 2018-02-01 An
enchanting Baby Ganesh Agency short story: a million-dollar car is missing.
Chopra has two days to find it, or the gangster who bought it will not be
happy. The Premier No.1 Garage is the place to go in Mumbai if you want a
luxury car. Even Mumbai's biggest gangster shops there - he's just ordered a
classic race car worth millions. But now the car is gone. Stolen from a locked
room, in the middle of the night. Who stole it? The mechanic who is addicted to
gambling? The angry ex-worker? The car thief pulling off one last job? And how
on earth did they make it vanish from the locked garage? Inspector Chopra has
just days to find the culprit - and the missing car - before its gangster owner
finds out ... and takes violent revenge.
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Last Victim of the Monsoon Express Vaseem Khan 2019-06-13 A new novella in the
charming Baby Ganesh Agency series. In a symbolic journey of reconciliation,
the Monsoon Express is travelling between hostile neighbours India and
Pakistan. The passenger list includes politicians, celebrities, former Mumbai
policeman Inspector Chopra and his baby elephant ward Ganesha. Then a senior
diplomat is found murdered in his cabin. Accusations fly, tensions rise, and an
international incident seems certain. But is the murder political - or
personal? Tasked to investigate, Chopra has just hours before the train reaches
its destination and the news goes public. He must unmask the killer quickly if
he's to stop the last journey of the Monsoon Express going entirely off the
rails...
Night of the Serpent Francis Bergèse 2009 An American pilot is shot down at the
border between North and South Korea. While his team-mates cover up the whole
incident so as to avoid a diplomatic disaster, Buck Danny is in charge of
bringing the pilot back to the US. In the heart of the hostile jungle, a lethal
game of hide-and-seek begins. Can Buck Danny find the American pilot before the
North Koreans do?
The Shaggy Man of Oz Jack Snow 1991-04 The shaggy man's search to repair the
broken love magnet leads him and his companions, Tom, Twink, and Twiffle, on an
adventure full of surprises all over the land of Oz.
Murder at the Grand Raj Palace Vaseem Khan 2018-06-12 For a century the iconic
Grand Raj Palace Hotel has welcomed the world's elite. From film stars to
foreign dignitaries, anyone who is anyone stays at the Grand Raj. The last
thing the venerable old hotel needs is a murder... When American billionaire
Hollis Burbank is found dead - the day after buying India's most expensive
painting - the authorities are keen to label it a suicide. But the man in
charge of the investigation is not so sure. Inspector Chopra is called in - and
discovers a hotel full of people with a reason to want Burbank dead.
Accompanied by his sidekick, baby elephant Ganesha, Chopra navigates his way
through the palatial building, a journey that leads him steadily to a killer,
and into the heart of darkness . . . Baby Ganesh Agency InvestigationThe
Unexpected Inheritance of Inspector ChopraThe Perplexing Theft of the Jewel in
the CrownThe Strange Disappearance of a Bollywood StarMurder at the Grand Raj
Palace
The Dying Day Vaseem Khan 2022-03-17
Murder at the House of Rooster Happiness David Casarett 2016-09-13 Meet Ladarat
Patalung -- the first and only nurse detective in Thailand. Two nights ago, a
young woman brought her husband into the emergency room of the Sriphat Hospital
in Thailand, where he passed away. A guard thinks she remembers her coming in
before, but with a different husband -- one who also died. Ladarat Patalung,
for one, would have been happier without a serial murderer-if there is one -loose in her hospital. Then again,she never expected to be a detective in the
first place. And now, Ladarat has no choice but to investigate. . . The first
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novel in a captivating new series by David Casarett, M.D.
Bad Day at the Vulture Club Vaseem Khan 2019-08-08 In the gripping new Baby
Ganesh Agency novel, Inspector Chopra and his elephant sidekick investigate the
death of one of Mumbai's wealthiest citizens, a murder with ramifications for
its poorest. The Parsees are among the oldest, most secretive and most
influential communities in the city: respected, envied and sometimes feared.
When prominent industrialist Cyrus Zorabian is murdered on holy ground, his
body dumped inside a Tower of Silence - where the Parsee dead are consumed by
vultures - the police dismiss it as a random killing. But his daughter is
unconvinced. Chopra, uneasy at entering this world of power and privilege, is
soon plagued by doubts about the case. But murder is murder. And in Mumbai,
wealth and corruption go in hand in hand, inextricably linking the lives of
both high and low...
Divine Justice David Baldacci 2008-11-04 With a master spy and the U. S.
government after him, former CIA assassin Oliver Stone is America's most wanted
man-but escaping D.C. won't protect him from a lethal world of political
corruption in this #1 New York Times bestselling thriller. Known by his alias,
"Oliver Stone," John Carr is the most wanted man in America. With two pulls of
the trigger, the men who destroyed Stone's life and kept him in the shadows
were finally silenced. But his freedom comes at a steep price: The
assassinations he carried out prompt the highest levels of the U.S. government
to unleash a massive manhunt. Yet behind the scenes, master spy Macklin Hayes
is playing a very personal game of cat and mouse. He, more than anyone else,
wants John Carr dead. With their friend and unofficial leader in hiding, the
members of the Camel Club risk everything to save him. As the hunters close in,
Stone's flight from the demons of his past will take him from the power
corridors of Washington, D.C., to the coal-mining town of Divine, Virginia--and
into a world every bit as bloody and lethal as the one he left behind.
The Canterville Ghost Oscar Wilde 2018-06-26 The Canterville Ghost is a
humorous tale of an English ghost, set in Canterville Chase, an ancient English
house that has all the requisite signs of appearing haunted. An American family
of six the Otis family moves into the house despite being warned that the house
is haunted. None of the members of the Otis family believe in the presence of
the ghost. However, they keep finding the increasing evidence of the ghost's
presence. Despite that, the Otises refuse to believe that the house is haunted.
From clanking chains to strange apparitions to bloodstains that keep
reappearing, they take everything in their stride. They go about their life as
usual, not frightened in the least. Only Virginia, the daughter of the Otis
family, believes that the ghost exists. The narrator of the story is none other
than Sir Simon, the ghost himself. He is characterised by a colorful
personality and complex emotions. His regular talks with Virginia about matters
of life and death reveal the complexity of his feelings. 'The Canterville
Ghost' first appeared in 'The Court and Society Review Magazine' in February
1887. It has been adapted for film, theatre, and music.
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Wildwood Creek (The Shores of Moses Lake Book #4) Lisa Wingate 2014-02-04 With
love and loss tangled together, how was she to know where her life would lead?
Allie Kirkland has always heard the call of her father's unfinished destiny.
When she's offered a production assistant's job on a docudrama filming in the
hills near Moses Lake, Texas, the dream of following in her director-father's
footsteps suddenly seems within reach. The reenactment of the legendary
frontier settlement of Wildwood is a first step into the film industry. A
summer on set in the wilderness is a small price to pay for a dream. But in
1861, the real Wildwood held dangerous realities. Town founder Harland Delavan
held helpless residents, including young Irish schoolteacher Bonnie Rose, in an
iron grip. Mysterious disappearances led to myths and legends still retold in
the region's folk songs. Eventually, the entire site was found abandoned. When
filming begins, strange connections surface between Allie and the teacher who
disappeared over a century ago, and everyone in Wildwood--including Blake
Fulton, Allie's handsome neighbor on the film set--seems to be hiding secrets.
Allie doesn't know whom she can trust. If she can't find the answers in time,
history may repeat itself...with the most unthinkable results.
Dark Sparkler Amber Tamblyn 2015-04-07 The lives of more than twenty-five
actresses lost before their time—from Marilyn Monroe to Brittany
Murphy—explored in a haunting, provocative new work by an acclaimed poet and
actress. Amber Tamblyn is both an award-winning film and television actress and
an acclaimed poet. As such she is deeply fascinated—and intimately
familiar—with the toll exacted from young women whose lives are offered in
sacrifice as starlets. The stories of these actresses, both famous and obscuretragic stories of suicide, murder, obscurity, and other forms of death—inspired
this empathic and emotionally charged collection of new poetic work. Featuring
subjects from Marilyn Monroe and Frances Farmer to Dana Plato and Brittany
Murphy—and paired with original artwork commissioned for the book by luminaries
including David Lynch, Adrian Tomine, Marilyn Manson, and Marcel Dzama—Dark
Sparkler is a surprising and provocative collection from a young artist of
wide-ranging talent, culminating in an extended, confessional epilogue of
astonishing candor and poetic command.
Last Victim of the Monsoon Express Vaseem Khan 2019-06-13 A new novella in the
'beguiling' (Financial Times) Baby Ganesh Agency series. In a symbolic journey
of reconciliation, the Monsoon Express is travelling between hostile neighbours
India and Pakistan. The passenger list includes politicians, celebrities,
former Mumbai policeman Inspector Chopra and his baby elephant ward Ganesha.
Then a senior diplomat is found murdered in his cabin. Accusations fly,
tensions rise, and an international incident seems certain. But is the murder
political - or personal? Tasked to investigate, Chopra has just hours before
the train reaches its destination and the news goes public. He must unmask the
killer quickly if he's to stop the last journey of the Monsoon Express going
entirely off the rails...
The Missing Guests of the Magic Grove Hotel David Casarett 2017-12-05 A
fascinating mystery featuring Ladarat Patalung, the first and only nurse
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detective in Thailand. As a nurse ethicist, Ladarat Patalung works to save the
lives of her patients, and to make sure the ones she can't save have at least
the dignity of a "good death." But when wealthy foreign travelers start to go
missing all across Thailand, Detective Wiriya Mookjai fears that a killer is at
large, and turns to Ladarat for help. The travelers have nothing in common,
except for brief stays at a mysterious resort, known as the Magic Grove
Hotel... Ethical Chiang Mai Detective AgencyMurder at the House of Rooster
HappinessThe Missing Guests of the Magic Grove Hotel
The Christmas Mystery James Patterson 2016-12-06 Have yourself a scary little
Christmas. In the heart of the holiday season, priceless paintings have
vanished from a Park Avenue murder scene. Now, dashing French detective Luc
Moncrief must become a quick study in the art of the steal--before a
coldblooded killer paints the town red. Merry Christmas, Detective. BookShots
LIGHTNING-FAST STORIES BY JAMES PATTERSON Novels you can devour in a few hours
Impossible to stop reading All original content from James Patterson
Mad Country Samrat Upadhyay 2017-04-18 Samrat Upadhyay’s new collection
vibrates at the edges of intersecting cultures. Journalists in Kathmandu are
targeted by the government. A Nepali man studying in America drops out of
school and finds himself a part of the unrest in Ferguson, Missouri. A white
American woman moves to Nepal and changes her name. A Nepali man falls in love
with a mysterious foreign black woman. A rich kid is caught up in his own
fantasies of poverty and bank robbery. In the title story, a powerful woman,
the owner of a construction company, becomes a political prisoner, and in stark
and unflinching prose we see both her world and her mind radically remade.
Through the course of the stories in this collection, Upadhyay builds new modes
of seeing our interconnected contemporary world. A collection of formal
inventiveness, heartbreak and hope, it reaffirms Upadhyay’s position as one or
our most important chroniclers of globalization and exile.
Djinn Patrol on the Purple Line Deepa Anappara 2020-02-04 Discover the
“extraordinary” (The Washington Post) debut novel that “announces the arrival
of a literary supernova” (The New York Times Book Review),“a drama of childhood
that is as wild as it is intimate” (Chigozie Obioma). WINNER OF THE EDGAR®
AWARD • LONGLISTED FOR THE WOMEN’S PRIZE • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE
YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • Time • The Washington Post • NPR • The
Guardian • Library Journal In a sprawling Indian city, a boy ventures into its
most dangerous corners to find his missing classmate. . . . Through market
lanes crammed with too many people, dogs, and rickshaws, past stalls that smell
of cardamom and sizzling oil, below a smoggy sky that doesn’t let through a
single blade of sunlight, and all the way at the end of the Purple metro line
lies a jumble of tin-roofed homes where nine-year-old Jai lives with his
family. From his doorway, he can spot the glittering lights of the city’s fancy
high-rises, and though his mother works as a maid in one, to him they seem a
thousand miles away. Djinn Patrol on the Purple Line plunges readers deep into
this neighborhood to trace the unfolding of a tragedy through the eyes of a
child as he has his first perilous collisions with an unjust and complicated
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wider world. Jai drools outside sweet shops, watches too many reality police
shows, and considers himself to be smarter than his friends Pari (though she
gets the best grades) and Faiz (though Faiz has an actual job). When a
classmate goes missing, Jai decides to use the crime-solving skills he has
picked up from TV to find him. He asks Pari and Faiz to be his assistants, and
together they draw up lists of people to interview and places to visit. But
what begins as a game turns sinister as other children start disappearing from
their neighborhood. Jai, Pari, and Faiz have to confront terrified parents, an
indifferent police force, and rumors of soul-snatching djinns. As the
disappearances edge ever closer to home, the lives of Jai and his friends will
never be the same again. Drawing on real incidents and a spate of
disappearances in metropolitan India, Djinn Patrol on the Purple Line is
extraordinarily moving, flawlessly imagined, and a triumph of suspense. It
captures the fierce warmth, resilience, and bravery that can emerge in times of
trouble and carries the reader headlong into a community that, once
encountered, is impossible to forget.
The Perplexing Theft of the Jewel in the Crown Vaseem Khan 2016-08-09 For
centuries, the Koh-i-Noor diamond has set man against man and king against
king. Now part of the British Crown Jewels, the priceless gem is a prize that
many have killed to possess. So when the Crown Jewels go on display in Mumbai,
security is everyone's principal concern. And yet, on the very day Inspector
Chopra visits the exhibition, the diamond is stolen from under his nose. The
heist was daring and seemingly impossible. The hunt is on for the culprits. But
it soon becomes clear that only one man -- and his elephant -- can possibly
crack this case. . . Featuring the most charming crime-solving duo ever to
grace the pages of a book, the Baby Ganesh Detective Agency series is a mustread for fans of Alexander McCall Smith.
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